Town of Westwood

Commonwealth of Massachusetts



Department of Community and Economic Development

LICENSING DIVISION

Janice Barba
Licensing Administrator
jbarba@townhall.westwood.ma.us
(781) 320-1366



NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

BOARD OF SELECTMEN
APPLICATIONS for UNATTENDED DONATION CONTAINER LICENSE
In accordance with
Chapter 370, §370 1-9 of the Westwood General Bylaw

The BOARD OF SELECTMEN, as Local Licensing Authority, will conduct a public hearing on Thursday, November 2, 2017 at 7:30 PM in the Selectmen's Meeting Room at Town Hall, 580 High Street, Westwood, Massachusetts 02090.

The purpose of the hearing will be to review and consider two applications for a license for an Unattended Donation Container located at the following locations:

- First Baptist Church 808 High Street St. (St. Pauly Textile clothing shed)
- Westwood Eye Care & Optical 738 High Street (Westwood Lions Club eyeglasses mailbox)

All interested parties are invited to attend the public hearing and make their views known to the Board of Selectmen.

Questions in advance of the hearing may be directed to Licensing Administrator, Janice Barba at 781-320-1366.

BOARD OF SELECTMEN

John M. Hickey, Chairman Nancy C. Hyde, Clerk Michael F. Walsh, Third Member

Westwood Press Legal Ad: Friday, October 27, 2017